
Meeting with the widows on 10th Nov 2019 
 

On behalf of the Kyesiga widows please accept our heartfelt gratitude for 
the $1000 donation to the window's purse. 
 
The ladies were very happy and indeed grateful for this pleasant surprise. I have 
been watching these ladies slowly gaining hope as they continue to meet together 
and borrow from their "bank". At least now every member has something from which 
she gets income. Their lives are better than when I first met them.  
 
May God increase your "store of seed"for making these women happy.  
 
Your partner in ministry, 
 
Sarah 

  
 


